
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

 

This week I have been with the year 5 children for their residential trip to Grinton, enjoying a 
variety of activities such as raft building and archery. Mrs Richardson has been in school 
ensuring everything has run smoothly while I have been away. I also had the opportunity on 
Saturday to welcome our new reception children into school for a meet the teacher session.  

Teachers for Next Year 

This year we will be welcoming two new teachers into school and saying goodbye to one. Mrs 
Gence will be leaving us to take up a promotion as early years lead at her new school, Mrs 
O’Keefe and Mrs Stoves will be joining us. Here is a list of which teachers are in which year 
group. 

Nursery – Miss Stoves 

Reception – Miss O’Keefe 

Year 1 – Miss Richardson and Mrs King 

Year 2 – Mr Langstone 

Year 3 – Mrs Brown 

Year 4 – Mr Pearce 

Year 5 – Mr Robinson-Hoyle 

Year 6 – Mr Armstrong 

Mrs Pitt will be working in our new SEND unit which will be known as our Acorns unit. 

School Uniform 

Over the last few weeks I have noticed that some children are not coming to school in the 
correct school uniform, please ensure that all children follow the school uniform policy. If you 
need some new uniform we have a large amount of school uniform in our uniform exchange 
that is available for anyone to have. As you buy your uniform for next year please remember, 
dark bottoms, white t-shirts and blue jumpers. Shoes should be plain black trainers or school 
shoes without any logos on. Any families who need support please just ask. Children will not 
be allowed to wear clothing with sports logos on this is part of our poverty proofing agenda in 
school.  

Water Bottles 

Next year school will be providing all children with a Preston primary water bottle this means 
that bottles from home will not be needed, children can take bottles home to wash and bring 
back into school. Only water should be brought to school and juice will not be allowed. 

Have a lovely weekend.    

Mr Sanderson 

 

 

 

 

 

 Summer Term  

WEEK ENDING 5/07/2024 
 

 

Preston Primary School  

Laurel Road  

Eaglescliffe  

TS16 0BE 

01642784735  

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

Upcoming 

Events 
 

 

 

 

Summer Faye 

Friday 12th July 

5pm – 7pm 

 

 

 

 

Class Assemblies 
 

Year 3 – 16th July 2.30pm 

Year 4 – 11th July 2.30pm 

Year 6 – 22nd July 

6.30pm 

 

 


